
      

Announcements for 

Friday, April 20, 2018 

 

The Character Counts Pillar of the Month is Fairness. A person of character exhibits Fairness and is Open 
Minded towards others. Treat people equally. Make decisions, after proper considerations, without 
favoritism. Earn Lincoln Lottery tickets by being a “Fair and Open Minded” citizen of your community. 

Attention 7th & 8th grade students ONLY.  The California Junior Scholarship Federation applications are 
now available in the counseling office and on our PTSA and Lincoln websites.  All applications are due to 
the counseling office on Friday, April 27th by 3:00 pm. 

REMINDER: Next week we start state testing.  It is important for you to attend each day.  Starting 
Monday, we will be on a block schedule.  If you are absent next Monday or Tuesday, make-up testing is 
on Wednesday at 8:00 am in the library classroom.  

Today is the last day for the Book Fair.  Come by during lunch, nutrition or afterschool for your favorite 
books! 

Next year’s ISPE applications are now available in the counseling office.  They are due to the Attendance 
office on May 4th.   Applications will also be available on the LMS website. 

For those of you who were given field trip slips for the Limo Lunch, please bring them to room 503 
today. 

Next Friday, April 27th, we are having a Disco Dance. There will be games, prizes, pizza, and baked goods! 
Make sure to buy your tickets this week in front of the Main Building. We hope to see you there! 

Students it is your responsibility to help keep your campus clean.  Look before you leave and make sure 
you take all of our trash with you.  Together we can make sure our campus looks its best. 

Teachers, now please choose a student to lead your class in the, “Pledge of Allegiance”. 


